
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CN Business Development 
 
Scott S. Anderson 
Mgr. Business Development 
 US North 
17641 S. Ashland Avenue 
Homewood, IL 60430 

 

 

November 20, 2023 

 

Mr. Thomas Turchi 

Director of Public Works 

207 W 6th Street 

Marshfield, WI 54449 

 

Subject: Track expansion, Yellowstone Industrial Park, Marshfield WI. 

 

Mr. Turchi, 

 

Please reference your track expansion to the 124-acre site east of Packaging Corporation 

of America (PCA) and North of Yellowstone Drive (the Former UW Marshfield 

Agricultural Farm Site) in the Yellowstone Industrial Park. 

 

This is to confirm that CN supports your project and looks forward to working with you 

to make the project a success. 

 

This support is with the understanding that you will provide CN with a detailed plan in 

accordance with CN specifications and your plan and subsequent construction is in 

accordance with CN guidelines and specifications and is approved by CN Engineering 

and Operations before construction starts. 

 

Again, we look forward to working with you on this project. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Anderson 

Mgr. Business Development 

US North 

 

 


